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12 September 2014, Friday  

For Immediate Release! 

 

NPO registrations intensified through roadshows  

 

Non Profit Organisations (NPOs) remains an integral part in the provision of 
comprehensive Social Development services. These organisations are required by 
law to register and in an effort to get more of these organisations registered, the 
MEC for Social Development Ms Nomsa Mtsweni will lead the Department of Social 
when providing online registration services. 
 
The objectives of the event are to increase the awareness on issues and practices 
related to NPO registration, to service the NPOs on registration queries, to provide 
information sharing on funding and to increase the level of NPO compliance. 
 
Members of the media and community are invited to an event scheduled as follows    
 

Date:   16 September 2014, Tuesday  

Venue:  Thandanani Service Centre, Middleburg (Mhluzi) 

Time:    09h00 

 

  

End. 

 

Confirmations: Sibusiso Sibiya: 076 739 6977, 013 766 3649/ sibusisos@dsdmpu.gov.za.  

Enquiries: Ronnie Masilela: 073 2493 127, 013 766 3054/ ronniem@dsdmpu.gov.za./ 

ronmas.rm@gmail.com 

 

Issued by the Mpumalanga Department of Social Development.  
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